NASHUA CEMETERY ASSOCIATION

ANNUAL REPORT
May 1, 2022 - April 30, 2023

No cremated ashes were interred or scattered this past year.
No sales were made for such services during the past year.

The only source of income for the cemetery was its share of the church’s
invested funds: $9,083.92.

Our expenses totaled $13,601.50.

Our operating deficit was $4,517.58, leaving the cemetery a
cash balance of $6,196.38.

During this past winter heavy snow and winds caused a large tree

branch to fall damaging several stone markers. While these stone markers are not cemetery
property (they are owned by the families who purchased the lots), and because we are not
certain who is the current owner of the lot, the cemetery will repair the damage in the coming

year.
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M. Russell Leonard
Acting Cemetery Chairperson
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